
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Psychology is a popular optional subject at Northgate. There are currently three groups studying GCSE 

Psychology in Year 10 and a further four groups in Year 11. All GCSE students currently follow the AQA 

specification. At A level, we currently have four groups studying Psychology in Year 12 and three in Year 13. 

Our A Level students also follow the AQA specification. 

The department is always looking for new ways to engage students both in and out of lessons to ensure 

the best outcomes for individual students. Our students find Psychology an enjoyable, relevant and 

stimulating subject, as witnessed by the excellent take-up  at A Level and the significant number of 

students who go on to study Psychology at university. 

The Psychology department is driven by a pursuit of excellence in both delivery and outcomes and we 

have an interactive, collaborative approach to teaching and learning as a result.  Colleagues are keen to 

share their experience, resources and knowledge.  

We continue to build on links with professional associations and teacher training institutions. We are 

keen to appoint high quality teachers who support our aims and who are willing to actively contribute to 

the continued development of teaching and learning strategies and enrichment opportunities as we build 

on existing good practice.   
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